
REMEMBERING

Robert Kenneth Freeman
February 27, 1938 - January 29, 2023

Tribute from H.W. Wallace Cremation & Burial Centre

H.W. Wallace Cremation & Burial Centre staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Maria Pite

Relation: Friend 

Our deepest sympathy to all the family.  Robert was a lovely man and surrounded by such a lovely

family.  May the love you all share and wonderful memories, along with the comfort of friends, help to

give you strength as you move through this difficult time.

Sincerely, John and Maria Pite

Tribute from Vic &amp; Anita Greaves

Relation: Old friends.

Vic and I send our deepest sympathies to you Dot and all the family. We will always be grateful for the

help Robert and you gave us when we first arrived in Canada. Bob in helping Vic get established in

working for himself, introducing him to various suppliers and builders, and Dot opening your home to

us when our planned accommodation didn't work out, and then helping us settle into our new way of

life. We are sorry that we will not be able to attend Bob's Memorial Service, but we will be thinking of

you on Feb 18th, and will raise a glass to old memories in Brum.  Sincere condolences. hugs, Vic and

Anita Greaves

Tribute from Eric and Donna Dennis

Relation: Friend

We are unable to attend tomorrow, but we are thinking of you, Dot, and all the family, during this

difficult time. We have so many happy memories and shared laughter from old times spent with you

and Bob.

So sorry for your loss. Sincerely,

Eric and Donna

Tribute from Maureen &amp; Douglas McNeill

Relation: Friend

Our sincerest condolences to Dorothy, Natalie and families.  Douglas & I were so happy to make it to



the Memorial today.  It was an absolutely beautiful service, and so well done.  Especially the video of

all the great-grandkids and the lovely and funny stories recalled by Kevin and Jason.   Glad that I was

able to meet Robert many times over my short stay at Hatton Ins.  Such a gentleman and a very

pleasant person on all of his visits to the office.  Rest in peace and tranquility with the Lord.  Your

family & friends will look for you among the stars at night. :&gt;

Tribute from Bryan &amp; Patricia Wallis

Relation: Dorothy and Bob were our neighbours in Lakeview subdivision on Donnay Dr. for many years.

May we offer our condolences to the family and Dorothy.  We loved them as neighbours.  Had many a

chat over the cedar hedge, which Bob kindly let me help keep trimmed. Sad to hear of his death.  May

he rest in peace.


